

## Southbridge Landfill Petition

Dear Secretary Beaton and Commissioner Suuberg,

Casella Waste has proposed an expansion to the Southbridge Landfill that would allow them to operate for another 10 years and accept more than 4 million additional tons of waste, despite the fact that 1,4 dioxane and trichloroethylene have been detected in home wells in the neighborhood adjacent to the landfill.

- 1. Please require that Casella Waste investigate and clean up any contamination found in wells in proximity to the landfill; and
- 2. Please reject any plan Casella Waste proposes to expand the landfill's footprint, build new cells on top of existing cells, or otherwise extend or expand the landfill's capacity.

Thank you for your attention on this important matter.

Sincerely,

FIRST NAME	LAST NAME	STREET	CITY	ZIP CODE